Dear All,
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It was officially approved in the 3rd DFLL Curriculum Meeting in Academic Year 111
that the compulsory course "English Competency Workshop" will be cancelled and
removed from the DFLL course list for students enroll in and after Academic Year 112.
For students who enrolled in and before Academic Year 111, and who must take and
complete “English Competency Workshop” to graduate, they will be allowed to take
the course, "Advanced English Competency Workshop" without any prerequisite, as
an alternative to taking a language test. This remedial policy will come into effect in
Academic Year 112. During the transition period between the old and new course
systems, a O-credit and 2-hour in-person course "Advanced English Competency
Workshop" will be offered in both the Fall and Spring semesters in Academic Years
112,113, and 114, to allow students to take it together with the "English
Competency Workshop." From Academic Year 115 (inclusive) onwards, the two
courses of "English Competency Workshop" and "Advanced English Competency
Workshop" will no longer be offered. Students who want to pass and complete the
course "English Competency Workshop " by taking an in-person class instead of a
language test are advised to plan early and complete the above two courses as soon
as possible within the following three academic years of 112, 113, and 114, so as to
graduate in time.
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